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From: Barbara Byrne - NOAA Federal <barbara.byrne@noaa.gov>


Sent: Friday, June 14, 2019 5:31 PM


To: J. Stuart


Subject: some basic text for placeholder for steelhead monitoring section


Attachments: text for steelhead monitoring placeholder.docx


Attached text can be used to replace the placeholders at the end of the Delta supplemental analysis


--

Barb Byrne


Fish Biologist

NOAA Fisheries West Coast Region

U.S. Department of Commerce


Office: 916-930-5612

barbara.byrne@noaa.gov


California Central Valley Office


650 Capitol Mall, Suite 5-100


Sacramento, CA 95814


Find us online


www.westcoast.fisheries.noaa.gov
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